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MADD AWARDS 

FLPD OFFICER 
 

 

Mothers Against Drunk Driving held its Annual MADD Florida Law Enforcement 
Recognition Dinner on Friday, May 3

rd
.  Officers throughout the State were 

recognized and presented with the award of “Outstanding Dedication to DUI 
Enforcement for the State of Florida”. 
 

Officer Nathan Stoner, who has served the Fort Lauderdale Police Department 
since 2008, was recognized for this distinct award. 
 

Throughout the last (4) four and a half years, Officer Stoner has been assigned 
to the Patrol Division.  He responds to various calls for service in his assigned 
area and has a self-driven dedication to combat drunk driving.    
 

His dedication has led to over (100) hundred DUI arrests.  Officer Stoner is 
committed to keeping the streets of this City safe and believes that every DUI 
that goes undetected is a potential traffic fatality. 
 

Join us in congratulating Officer Nathan Stoner on a job well done! 
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